
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Next meeting will be February 15, 2024***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Joe O’Connor—Mar 7 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

February!  Art Kreger, Don Fischer, Francis 
Mohr, Bob Chouinard, Duncan Mackenzie, 
Mark Arcidiacono, Eddy Jaca, Don Tholen, 

John Ackerman, Ray Cox, Paul Haytas, Roy Hutchings, Bob 
Colton, Charles Caughlin, Niels Rasmussen 

Coffee Hour January 28, 2024  
 

 

Feb 18—Mike & Laurie Carnahan 
Feb 25—Jill Myatt & Virginia Babski  

 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

The Chair of St. Peter 
 
On February 22, we observe the 
Feast of the Chair of Saint Peter, 
celebrating  that “Christ the Lord… 
made Peter and his successors the 
head of His church. In 2012, Pope 

Benedict XVI described the chair as "a symbol of the special 
mission of Peter and his Successors to tend Christ's flock, 
keeping it united in faith and in charity." 
 
He said to them, “But who do you say that I am?” Simon Peter 
replied, “You are the Christ, the  Son of the living God.” And 
Jesus answered him, “Blessed are you, Simon Bar-Jonah! For 
flesh and blood has not revealed this to you, you are Peter, 
and on this rock ,I will build my church, and the gates of hell 
shall not prevail against it. I will give you the keys of the 
kingdom of heaven, and whatever you bind on earth shall be 
bound in heaven, and whatever you loose on earth shall be 
loosed in heaven.” 

COME JOIN 
The Cathedral Choir Practices 

Tuesdays 7 PM in the Choir Loft 

For more information please contact Angela at 

(503) 504-7966 or Silvia at (541) 403-0238. 

“40 CANS FOR LENT” 
 
“The Season of Lent is here”!!   It’s that 
liturgical time in our faith to reflect on 
doing something different in our life to 

better our relations with the Lord.  One opportunity sponsored by 
the Knights of Columbus draws our attention to help others, 
especially families that are struggling to have sufficient food.  Boxes 
are available at the back of Church to leave non-perishable food 
items.  This activity also has an added incentive from the Knights of 
Columbus Supreme Office with a contribution of $100 to our Parish 
Food Bank food for every 500 lbs. collected!  Let’s all help make this 
Lenten Food Activity a success.  Let’s reach the ‘upper limit’ of this 
special incentive promotion which is $500 that could be sent to 
our Parish Food Bank! 

The Knights continue to support the Rachel 

Center.  The Supreme matches each $500 given 

with $100.  This year the Knights gave $2,000 

with an additional $400 given by the Supreme. 

Thank you to all who supported the Knight’s 

breakfast on Sunday February 11th.  $778 was 

raised to help support Shane Cunningham in 

his FOCUS missionary work at Carroll College in 

Helena Montana. 


